

We have had a great start to the school year with students being involved in a full range of activities.

Included with this newsletter are a copy of Digital Parenting, full of ideas and tips to help us all stay safe online and a leaflet from Love In A Box who we are supporting this year. Students will be finding out about their work and helping organise the boxes within school. Any donations from home would be greatly appreciated.

## PE Kit

Please help us reduce the stress of students forgetting PE Kit by sending it in to school, leaving it here and allowing students to wash it each week.

PE kit is plain blue or black polo shirt, sweatshirt and tracksuit trousers/shorts.

## School Uniform

Your support in ensuring students attend in full uniform each day is very much appreciated. I am sure you understand how important wearing uniform is for developing a sense of community and belonging, and in reducing fashion issues for the students. If you require any clarification or replacement items of uniform please contact the school.

As ever, please contact the school on 01304 381906 or via e.mail at office@learningopps.org if you wish to discuss anything regarding your child. I look forward to seeing you on the 4th December.

Love In A Box Appeal

Please ensure

donations reach us by

Friday 6th

November

INSET days
Friday 27th and Monday
30th November

Christmas Fair
Friday 4th
December
3-5pm
Ringwould
Games, Crafts
and Cakes